Gettysburg Area School District

900 Biglerville Road; Gettysburg, PA 17325-7897 Telephone 717-334-6254, Ext. 1226 • Fax 717-334-5220

Business Office Memorandum

TO:

All Parents, Students

FROM:

Belinda M. Wallen, Business Manager

DATE:

July 21, 2023

RE:

Student Accident Group Insurance

This is a reminder to parents with a child or children attending school in Gettysburg Area School District that we do not carry medical insurance on students, but do provide parents with the opportunity to select a primary group insurance plan for students. Student accident insurance can help you eliminate the possibility of out-of-pocket expenses, since many group insurance policies no longer pay full hospital and medical expenses and may require a deductible or coinsurance. There are two plans available for your consideration:

- Plan #1 School Time Coverage Costs \$22.50 per student This will cover injury occurring while the student is traveling to and from school, while attending school sponsored activities such as plays, assemblies, class trips, intramural sports, gym and physical education classes, etc.
- Plan #2 24 Hour Coverage Costs \$90 per student This will cover all of the above, plus accidents occurring away from school, in the evenings and on weekends, vacations, etc.

Please note that the plans should be considered in conjunction with any other family medical insurance you may have.

This coverage does not apply to interscholastic sports, marching band, or cheerleading. <u>The Gettysburg Area School District provides these coverages</u>, at its expense, for these activities in grades 4 through 12. You are not required to purchase this coverage in order to participate in interscholastic sports, marching band or cheerleading. We also provide accident coverage for most field trips.

Please see the brochure on the district website (www.gettysburg.k12.pa.us) look under For Parents, then Important Forms) for a complete description of the plans and the various coverage options. If you do not have Internet access, call your school's office for a printout of the brochure. If you have any questions, please call an Insurance Broker at A-G Administrators LLC, directly at (610) 933-0800.

PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH!! Completed applications (found on page six of the brochure) should be returned by mail with a check or money order for the correct premium, <u>directly to</u>:

A-G Administrators LLC P.O. Box 824936 Lock Box #824936 Philadelphia, PA 19182

DO NOT RETURN THE APPLICATION & PAYMENT TO YOUR STUDENT'S SCHOOL.

This insurance can be purchased anytime during the 2023-2024 school year.

Parents enrolling more than one child must fill out an application for each child/student, write a separate check or obtain a money order for each child/student being enrolled and mail in separate envelopes to the address above. Your cancelled check or money order receipt is your proof of payment. Thank you!